From:ABC Company
Bond Street
London

To:

XYZ Company
Park View Lane
London

25th July, 2008.

Dear Mr. Brown,

We wish to place on record our sincere thanks for the purchase of software from our company, invoice dated 23rd July, ’08.

We would also like to take this opportunity to extend our support in case of any clarifications or help required with the product.

We look forward to continued business dealings with you.

Thanking you,

Sincerely,

Martin Jones

